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Downtown Event Road Closure Notice

Tennessee Street will be closed for a special event at midnight Friday, April 12th through
midnight Saturday, April 13th.  During this 24-hour timeframe, NO UNAUTHORIZED VEHICLES
will be allowed to be parked inside this closed area.  Any unauthorized vehicle parked inside the
closed area during this timeframe will be subject to be towed at the owner's expense (Town
Ordinance 70.234). Please feel free to contact the Murphy Police Department if you have any
questions concerning this matter. (828) 837-2214.

For more information about this special event please go to: https://murphymusicandbrews.com/
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